RE: Town of Conklin Notice of Application - Withdrawal from Wells 5 and 6. SRBC (Pending
No. 2021-132 Well 5) (Pending No. 2022-003 Well 8), Town of Conklin, Broome County, New
York

Notice is hereby given that on December 10, 2021 (Well 5) and on January 7, 2022 (Well
6), the Town of Conklin (Mailing Address; 1271 Conklin Road, P.O. Box 182 Conklin, NY 13748;
e-mail; Water@townofconklin.org; Phone: (607) 775-4114) filed renewal applications (SRBC
Pending Nos. 2021-132 [Well 5] and 2022-003 [Well 8]) with the Susquehanna River Basin
Commission (SRBC) for groundwater withdrawals. The Town of Conklin was previously
approved to withdraw up to 350,000 gallons per day (gpd) from Well 5 and 350,000 gpd from
Well 6 and has requested renewal at the same rate of 350,000 gpd for each well. Well 5 and
Well 6 are located in the Town of Conklin, Broome County, New York. The water will continue to
be used for the Town’s public water supply and fire protection.

Comments related to the applications should be submitted to the attention of: Project Review
Manager; Susquehanna River Basin Commission; 4423 North Front Street, Harrisburg, PA
17110-1788; telephone: (717) 238-0423; e-mail: projectcomments@srbc.net. Comments also
may be submitted on SRBC's Water Applicaton and Approval Viewer at
https:/www.srbc.net/waav. Please include the above SRBC pending application numbers on
any correspondence.




